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CITY OF BUDA HIRES FIRST PROJECT MANAGER 

 

BUDA, TX — Nov. 23, 2016 — The City of Buda 

has hired its first Project Manager. The Project 
Manager will plan, direct and coordinate the 
implementation of studies, designs, and contracts for 
repair, and construction of various capital 
improvement projects. This position was approved in 
the Fiscal Year 2016-17 Budget.     

Ray Creswell comes to us from a career in private 
practice as an architect, interior designer and 
construction manager. Mr. Creswell is an 
experienced architect with over twenty years of 
consecutive development and design management 
experience in hospitality, healthcare and commercial 
projects. In that time he had his own practice as an 
architect, worked for the Federal Government and 
corporate companies, including Hilton World Wide as 
the Director of Architecture and Construction.     

Mr. Creswell’s background covers both public and private facilities from local municipalities to private development. He is 
also experienced in working with Bond Proposition projects and serving as a liaison between architects, engineers and 
contractors to properly complete projects. As Project Manager, Mr. Creswell will help oversee Buda’s five Bond 
Proposition projects.  

Mr. Creswell says he is honored to work for the City of Buda, and able to be a part of the City’s growth, since this is 
where he and his wife live and call home. They enjoy being a part of the Buda community. 

“As the City’s new project manager, I look forward to working with the city on the new capital improvements, and the 
approved proposition projects. My goal is to work diligently to see the projects are completed on time and stay within the 
approved budgets. The new Municipal complex for City Hall, the public library and the police department, road 
improvements and park improvements will be an asset to the citizens, the community and the City as a whole, due to the 
growth this area is currently experiencing,” said Creswell.  

Mr. Creswell graduated with a Bachelor of Science Engineering Technology in Architecture from the University of 
Memphis. He also holds multiple Architectural and Interior Design licenses through the National Council of Architectural 
Registration Boards (NCARB).  

 

      

 

 


